
 

Notices 
 

Upcoming Strike Action 

You have been emailed a letter regarding the upcoming Strike Action taking 
place on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. Please can you ensure 

you read this letter to understand whether your child/ren are due to attend 
on those days.  

Please note that all children are expected to attend Friday 28th April as usual. 

 

 

 

A New Arrival 

A warm welcome to the world for Otis! 
We’ve sent our congratulations to our 
Therapist Katie and her family on their 

newest addition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Days This Term 
 

Reception – Monday 
Year 1 – Monday 
Year 2 – Thursday 
Year 3 – Tuesday 

Year 4 – Wednesday and Swimming on Thursday 
Year 5 – Thursday 

Year 6 – Monday, Wednesday and Swimming on Tuesday 



 
 

What’s Been Happening This Week? 
 

 

On Tuesday, all of our Term 4 Star Writers, Readers, and Handwriters went 
on their reward trip to Waterstones in Cribbs Causeway. There were some 
difficult decisions to be made, as there were so many incredible books to 

choose from, but in the end they all got something lovely! It was a 
wonderful trip, and we were all very proud of them. A huge well done 

again. Who will it be next time? 

 

 

 

 



 

 Congratulations to this week’s 
Golden Lunchtime Tables for the 

children in Y1-Y6.  
 Royah Bella Baldock, Harper 
Rose Hulcoop, Remy Trent Kerr, 

Daisy Mai Perrott, Freddie 
Bourton, Logan Kennedy, Boe 
Bowden, Louis White, Jake 
Whitfield, Lily Rose Slane. 

Each have shown good 
manners, good listening, trying 

new food etc. 
On a Friday afternoon, three 

names are pulled out from each 
year group’s (Y1-Y6) pot and 
then on a Monday these 

children get the chance to have 
their dinner early, sit at the 
Golden Table using golden 

cutlery and be served with 

fizzy water to drink 
 

 

 

 



Year 3 have had an exciting week looking at light, reflection and shadows. 
We then enjoyed exploring light in the Explorer Dome  

 



 

 

 

Holst class were lucky enough to 
visit the forest for their second 

session. They searched high and low 
for signs of spring. In class they 
have been learning about Jack and 
the Beanstalk. Because the beanstalk 
was cut down, reception built their 
own towers for Jack. They spent 

time climbing, digging and planting 
some new beanstalks! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Industrial Action Letter 

SMSA Vacancy Letter 

Attendance Expectations Letter 

Bristol City Women’s Flyer 

 

 
 

 

Next Week’s Menu – New Menu Week 2 
 

Monday: Pizza, Vegetable Pastry Roll, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 
Tuesday: Chinese Chicken, Cauliflower Mac Cheese, Jacket Potato or 
Tomato Pasta 
Wednesday: Chicken Roast, Sweet Potato and Chickpea Roast, Jacket Potato 
or Tomato Pasta 
Thursday: Beef Lasagne, Vegetable Lasagne, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 
Friday:  Fish Fingers, Quorn Dippers, Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta 



Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement this week 

 

 Learning Together: Raya Kerr, Rae Collins, Kamari Amollo, Kaleb 
Barnes, Aliyah Viner 

 Enthusiasm: Charlie Gilmour, Tico Costar 

 Challenge: Jay Jay Ansah, Royah-Bella Baldock, Miley O’Connor, 
Ellie Munford, Harry Parslow 

 Respect: Archie Gyde 

 Trust: Scarlett Taylor 

. 
Achievements Outside of School 

 
This week we are celebrating these wonderful superstars: 

 
  
 
 
 
 

Elsie has passed her level 2 swimming 
certificate and badge, and has been 

showing of her skills.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Lilah has received this certificate and medal 
for demonstrating her gymnastic skills 

exploring the apparatus 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 

Nevaeh has not one, but two medals for her 
fantastic rugby playing! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We also have an extra special award to share with you. Landon has 
become the youngest person ever to receive a medal from the Lord Mayor of 

Bristol. Landon runs a Lego club once a week that has been super 
successful. Year 6 have interviewed Landon about his award – please see 

this below 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Interview with Landon Maynard: Winner of the Lord Mayor’s Medal 
Landon, you have won the Lord Mayor’s Medal. What for? 
A Lego club I run and because the medal is given to those who do community work. 
 
Tell me about the Lego Club? 
So, I started it last year in April, there were about 10-20 people at first but then it started to expand so we 
had to move premises and now there are about 50 people who come. 
 
How did the Mayor hear about your club? 
Because I got nominated by someone. I don’t know who? 
 
How do so many people know about your club? 
Because I made posters and put them up and my mum advertised on social media? 
 
Where did you get the Lego from? 
I got donations and funding from the rotary club. 
 
What happened when you got your medal? 
I had to go to the Mayor’s Mansion where I received my medal with loads of other people. I was the  
youngest person ever to win one! 
 
What made you decide to run a Lego club? 
Because I feel like everything has been given to me and I wanted other children to have the same privileges 
that I do. 
 
What’s the Medal made of?  
Silver 
 
That’s amazing Landon. I want to come to your club. Where and when is it? 
It’s on Tuesday’s at 4 o’clock at the community centre near Merchants Academy. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

2022/23 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 1 September to Friday 21 October 
(Thursday 1st September, Friday 2nd September & Friday 21st October: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 
Monday 31 October to Friday 16 December 

Term 3 
Tuesday 3 January to Friday 10 February 

(Tuesday 3rd January: INSET DAY) 
Term 4 

Monday 20 February to Friday 31 March 
Term 5 

Monday 17 April to Friday 26 May 
Term 6 

Monday 5 June to Friday 21 July 
(Friday 7th July: INSET DAY) 



Attendance this Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mon 24th Apr   Y1 Ashton Court Trip – Lloyd Webber Class 
Tues 25th Apr   Y4 Explorer Dome 
Tues 25th Apr   Tallis Class Assembly 
Weds 26th Apr   Class Photos 
Thurs 27th Apr Strike Day – School Closure (Except for Year 6 

and contacted families) 
Fri 28th Apr   Y2 Aerospace Museum Trip – Ellington Class 
Mon 1st May   Bank Holiday – School Closed 
Tues 2nd May Ellington Class Assembly – Postponed – Tuesday 

27th June 
Tues 2nd May Strike Day – School Closure (Except for Year 6 

and contacted families) 
Weds 3rd May   Y2 Aerospace Museum Trip – Tallis Class 
Mon 8th May   Bank Holiday – School Closed 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Derbyshire 97.70% 1st  Schumann 96.9% 

2nd   Handel 96.00% 2nd  Beethoven 96.8% 

3rd  Lloyd Webber 96.00% 3rd  Sherman 94.3% 

4th  Holst 94.00% 4th  Schwartz 92.7% 

5th  Ellington 94.00% 5th    Chopin 91.3% 

6th  Tallis 91.40% 6th  Coleridge-Taylor 91.0% 

   7th  Dudley 87.7% 

   8th  Bach 87.1% 



Tues 9th – Fri 12th May  Year 6 SATs Week 
Mon 15th May   Y4 Caerleon Trip (Schwartz Class) 
Tues 16th May   Lloyd Webber Class Assembly 
Weds 17th May   Y4 Caerleon Trip (Coleridge-Taylor Class) 
Fri 19th May   Y5 Noah’s Ark Trip (Class TBC) 
Tues 23rd May   Handel Class Assembly 
Weds 24th May   WOW Weds – Art Day 
Fri 26th May   Y5 Noah’s Ark Trip (Class TBC) 
Fri 26th Mat   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
 

 
 

  

 

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 
personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 

possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

BAVA – Bristol Against Violence and Abuse – This website provides 
information about different types of violence and abuse and support 

services that can help (e.g physicaly violence from a partner or 

relation, sexual abuse, female genital mutilation). There is also 
information on how to help others and how to raise awareness of 

violence and abuse. www.bava.org.uk   



 


